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Yellow to Green Message

Effective Friday, May 29, 2020, Gov. Wolf will move 17 counties – including Clarion and Venango – to 
the Green Phase in the reopening of the Pennsylvania economy. 

Our ultimate goal is to welcome students and employees back to campus in the fall, and moving to the 
Green Phase is a significant step. While we are anxious to have our Clarion University family back  
quickly, safety remains our focus. 

The move to the Green Phase leaves in place the necessary precautions regarding social distancing,  
including the expectation that, where possible, employees will continue to telecommute. Please note 
that the university will continue to operate in the same manner as during the Yellow Phase. We will  
continue to monitor public health indicators and adjust orders and restrictions as necessary to minimize 
the spread of COVID-19.

As a reminder, department supervisors who need to have employees on campus, either on a recurring 
schedule or on a one-time basis, should use the established process for requesting approval from the 
divisional vice president. 

Our planning team continues to develop processes that will enable Clarion University to reopen safely 
and will ensure agility in addressing changing circumstances. As quickly we can, we will share plans  
for the beginning of the 2020-21 academic year.

Stay healthy,
 
Timothy P. Fogarty
Associate Vice President for Administration 


